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Justice For The Unborn
Christian advocacy group FamilyVoice Australia and other pro-life organisations across the 
world are rejoicing to see justice for the unborn, following a landmark decision of the US 
Supreme court. FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima said the US Supreme Court 
decision should “strike fear into the heart of every legislator and judge in Australia”. 
 
“The US Supreme Court overwhelming rejected the damnable lie that the US Constitution 
provides a right to privacy that would somehow justify abortion,” said FamilyVoice 
spokesman David d’Lima. 
 
“There is no right to abortion in the United States, and this should strike fear into the heart 
of every legislator and judge in Australia,” he said. 
 
FamilyVoice points out that the national and state constitutions in Australia exist to make 
laws for peace, order and good government. 
 
“There is nothing less peaceful or less good than abortion,” David d’Lima said. 
 
“On the very same day that the South Australian government presented its radical 
abortion-to-birth legislation for assent, we see the highest court in the most powerful nation 
denying the so-called right to abortion. 
 
“On what constitutional basis can our lawmakers possibly justify the brutal killing of our 
most vulnerable people?” he asked. 
 
“We commend the words of Thomas Jefferson: I tremble for my country when I reflect that 
God is just.” 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